=) Just an Ordinary Citizen 21 February 2025 @ Delivered

Dear Prime Minister's Office,
Please pass this on to the person who conducts Freedom of Information reviews.

I am writing to request an internal review of Prime Minister's Office's handling of my FOI request 'Meeting
with Bill Gates 17th October 2024

lam very unhappy that you consider information discussed by a business man and the leader of our
country is commercially sensitive. There should be nothing between the leader of our country whom we
elect and a person who has companies that should be confidential as it has nothing to do with creating

policy.

Afull history of my FOl request and all correspondence is available on the Internet at this address:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/m...

Yours faithfully,

Adam Smith
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